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• There has been no mention of the Green Belt destruction for this proposed development and the 
areas of supposed biodiversity are frankly insulting. This development is in conflict with the Local 
Plan and planning policy in this respect.

• There has been a huge promotion to participate in this survey by OUFC Supporters, the vast 
majority of whom do not live in the local area and indeed some do not even live in the Oxfordshire.
Why should locals have to put up with disruption for the benefit of mostly visitors, who would not 
realise they are causing the disruption to this local community.

Please DO NOT proceed with this application, which is fraught with problems before it has even left the 
planning table.

Regards




